
 

Growing and Flourishing 
Together  

 

Dear Families,  

 

I hope this newsletter finds you well as we approach the 

half term break. Firstly, I wanted to extend a big thank 

you to all the parents who attended our recent parent 

consultations. It was wonderful to see so many of you 

engaged in your child's progress and working together 

with our dedicated teachers.  

Our children have had another action-packed week with Eco workshops, volleyball 

competitions, sculpture exploration and circuit making in science! 

 

This brings us to the end of a successful first half of the spring term. Chestnut, Hazel 

and Oak classes have all been working hard and living our school values – respect, 

responsibility, honesty and friendship and we are all incredibly proud of their progress 

and achievements. Special thanks to our amazing team of staff for their dedication and 

commitment to providing quality education. 

 

Thank you once again for your continued support. Enjoy the half term break, and we 

look forward to welcoming your children back for an exciting second half of the term! 

 

Warm regards, 

Miss Coombe 



 

Art Club 

Here are the pictures from Art Club this week!  We thought about how many people 

lived with us so how many umbrellas would we need?  

 

We loved splattering the rain on our finished pictures! 

 

Welcoming our new administrator Mrs Sutton 

After half term we will be welcoming our new school administrator Ms Sutton. Ms 

Sutton has a wide range of experience working in schools and admin roles. I know you 

will join our staff in giving her a warm West Alvington welcome! Ms Sutton will be 

supported by our administrators at Charleton and All Saints Thurlestone as she settles 

in. 

Parent WhatsApp Groups 

 

As a school we would like to kindly request that we all continue to practice respectful 

messaging on our parent WhatsApp groups. These platforms are a convenient way to 

communicate and share information, 

At West Alvington, we believe it’s important to: 

• Work in partnership with parents to support their child’s learning 

• Create a safe, respectful and inclusive environment for pupils, staff and parents 

• Model appropriate behaviour for our pupils at all times 



• Approach the right member of school staff to help resolve any issues of concern 

Raising Concerns 

If you are concerned about any issues relating to school, please contact your child’s class 

teacher in the first instance. Alternatively, our Headteacher Miss Coombe or family 

support worker Mrs Dugard would be pleased to meet with you to discuss your 

concerns.  

 

 

 


